BOARD OF ETHICS

OF BALTIMORE CITY

CITY OF BALTIMORE

May 10, 2011

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
Fourth Floor, City Hall
Baltimore, Maryland 21202
c¢/o: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Re: Bill 11-657 {“Corrective Bill 2011 — General”}

You have asked the Ethics Board to review and comment on those parts of Bill 11-657
{*Corrective Bill 2011 — General”} that propose modifications to City Code Article 8
{“Ethics™}.

The purpose of Bill 11-657 is to correct technical errors and omissions in the City Code that have
cropped up over the years. The three changes proposed to Article 8 are Just that: technical, non-
substantive corrections of an obsolete reference (§ 3-4(a)(1)). a typographical error (§ 5-7(c)),
and an omitted reference to a newly created agency (§ 7-8(15)).

The Ethics Board concurs with and recommends these proposed corrections to Article 8.

Very truly yours,

Avery Aisenstark

xc: The Honorable James B. Kraft
Ms. Angela Gibson
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